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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 5:46 PM
To: James Barnard
Cc: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services)
Subject: RE: Site 1156 - Well Abandonments in MacArthur Blvd., 4276 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland

Hi Jim, 
  
Provided that pressure grouting is acceptable to the permitting agency, which is Alameda County Public Works, pressure 
grouting well MW-5 is also acceptable to Alameda County Environmental Health. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: James Barnard [JBarnard@deltaenv.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 4:06 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services) 
Subject: Site 1156 - Well Abandonments in MacArthur Blvd., 4276 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland 

Hi Jerry! 
  
Just want to thank you for approving the work plan for this site. 
  
Now I would like to make a request.  Since you approved pressure grouting for MW-6 and MW-8 for abandonment, I 
would like to request that pressure grouting be used for abandonment of MW-5 which is also in MacArthur Blvd.  A new 
replacement will be installed near the original well when the other onsite replacement wells are installed. 
  
Thank you, Jerry. 
  
Jim 
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